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Department of Aging Releases COVID-19 Guidance for Adult Day 
Centers and Aging Services Programs 

  

Harrisburg, PA – Under the governor’s declaration of emergency, the Pennsylvania 
Department of Aging has released additional COVID-19 guidance to the Area Agencies 
on Aging (AAAs) and Adult Day Center providers to help address operational needs 
during the closing of Adult Day Centers, and to allow flexibility in meeting requirements 
of aging services for home and community based services under the OPTIONS, 
Caregiver Support and Domiciliary Care programs. 

“The Wolf administration is committed to protecting Pennsylvania’s most vulnerable 
citizens, and during this COVID-19 outbreak, our older adults and especially those with 
underlying medical conditions are the most vulnerable,” said Aging Secretary Robert 
Torres. “We want to ensure that AAAs, Adult Day Centers and other stakeholders, 
receive up to date information and understand their service options as we work together 
to support the commonwealth’s mitigation efforts.” 

“We will work together to ensure continuity of services to older adults, particularly in the 
most vital areas of need, such as nutrition, while ensuring the health and safety of older 
adults and the staff who interact with them,” Sec. Torres said. 

The Department of Aging has developed guidance that addresses a multitude of service 
areas including temporary senior center and adult day center closings, congregate meal 
alternatives, and processes that can temporarily be completed via telephone rather than 
in person.   

This guidance will be updated on a recurring basis, if needed, as new information 
becomes available. 

Department of Aging guidance related to COVID-19 is available here. 
 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu7061146.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DTeZUXWpUv-2B6TCY38pVLo9ql557eAF0oZZO2HmtXDdU33PgxyP2eFxlC1-2FY-2BEtAfBM8soLFxz6tHqdJPwQ4O6RmvHMrPYus2F-2BLUbmitBm49XT1wzdlBC6CkfbrI4PGMAHZGN_GGZ8UpyvnF1lwRevv0I52CH-2Fb3jrPN-2BiXLTVBj57X5WoF-2B5rNZs0QztJp2JaabxtQqL-2F95zIUWwck0bOQKqhr4wSD44RVZrSucEGEOsxQ2cOc9u3kZUTRy-2FFqz0z-2FeTFCRs7Tp1Bk7XEr5wNbssZYlJ0aqoNOTsTAwXpVTsJKBSdex4HMaHnzH2YEf5u8a25t0gRjLm1tOd0C4K2x1raUuVsKtStzSPzVS-2BMs6DOVxlwXideE07v9Pul-2FawP623xSBxabHWD01mz1wHtvjex4G2RXyBldOgnr2ILM-2FnygWqV0-2BG897D32cEXSR5ddIMnwuMS1f5esiPJcLVMtTQE1yhXFWYo7vOAmh2t5VQLc5w-3D&data=02%7C01%7Cruthmiller%40pa.gov%7C60e3283d9778485999c008d7cb512eeb%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637201421847072588&sdata=Tpp027rU8yI8qiN7whrhk2F4FeVOyfL794DtU0MipgI%3D&reserved=0


Senior centers with additional questions should contact their local AAA. Adult Day 
Center providers with additional questions should contact their regional licensing 
inspector. Individuals with questions can contact their local AAA or the Department of 
Aging at aging@pa.gov. 
 

Visit the PA Department of Health’s dedicated Coronavirus webpage for the most up-to-
date information regarding COVID-19. 
  

Learn more about the various programs offered by the Pennsylvania Department of Aging here. 
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https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu7061146.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3D4tNED-2FM8iDZJQyQ53jATUYcJemfauWOIDPL7zltG-2FOnjduBalYG1QPmFZarNBmmj1RnLoaJ6qN9YbBwhifqSHw-3D-3DX70j_GGZ8UpyvnF1lwRevv0I52CH-2Fb3jrPN-2BiXLTVBj57X5WoF-2B5rNZs0QztJp2JaabxtQqL-2F95zIUWwck0bOQKqhr4wSD44RVZrSucEGEOsxQ2cOc9u3kZUTRy-2FFqz0z-2FeTFCRs7Tp1Bk7XEr5wNbssZYlJ0aqoNOTsTAwXpVTsJKBSdex4HMaHnzH2YEf5u8a2524i2DKVDYLx8NOIg7ZZJLQIXpkNdYyTGYcLeg4-2BQExasWZEo3kWRjP7VpibD-2Fo2x43VfnBNFU52e3hjuqo3w3nH5UtML6JEdiLgEH-2B9jES7h5cvEsvKlz4T-2FkiDSSaFpETO8vMTRGczAh9kL1VOHwPwUkAA4oudBGmXdMfvf1g0-3D&data=02%7C01%7Cruthmiller%40pa.gov%7C60e3283d9778485999c008d7cb512eeb%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637201421847072588&sdata=u9G8dne%2FZHEUwT9XWvcCds8fTFIwEbyycQrGGh34TTI%3D&reserved=0

